


 

 

SAINT AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH  MAY 28, 2017 

Birthday List 
May 28 Cassandra Padron 
May 29 Jennifer Moe, Jessica Moe, Nicholas Moe, Kurt Nagel,  
 Laurence Pritchard 
May 30 Sam Ahler, Ian Aubuchon, Steven Burde, Mike Drone,  
 Bridget Scheckel, Aidan Stevens, Layne Walter 
May 31 Jillian Lucero, Steve Myers 
June 1 Ron Fredrick, Mackenzie Meeks, Allen Whitaker 
June 2 Robert Aubuchon, Ryan Fogarty, Heidi Leeper 
June 3 Walter Brown, Brandon Cain, Shelli Maxwell,  
 Jean Monfort, Michael Spangler 

Minister Schedule for June 3 & 4 
Saturday  
5:00 PM   Greeterï G. Messman, M/B Robinson 
                Lectorï  Pam Hueser 
                Ministersï R. Hueser, D. Lank, S. Davisson, J. Ventrello,  
           E. Stath 
                 Serversï Lindy Ventrello, Katherine & Kaylei Lank 
Sunday 
7:30 AM   Greetersï N. Shide, M/P Nagel 
                Lectorï Rick Mangas 
                Ministersï I. Mangas, R. Geleott, S. Miller, R/D Myers 
                Serversï Tate & Graham Drone 
10:00AM Greetersï Ed Nagel, M. Steinke 
                Lectorï Dirk Wiener 
               MinistersïJ/K Benner, J. Groppe, ML Potts, D. Reichert 
                Serversï Alex Gull, Annalise Yeager, Taylor Jordan 

Care Ministers for May 27-June 4 
May 27/28ï G. Schenk; May 29ï G. Garrity; May 30ï D. Hollerman   

                                      May 31ï ML Debb 

June 1ï D. Myers               June 2ï ML Debb   June 3/4ï A. Nagel  

You have a wonderful Catholic heritage.  Pass it on! 

Just as we insure financial health for our families, we must plan for 
the health of our faith families.  Your planned gift to the St. 
Augustine Catholic Parish Fund will provide financial support 
forever.  You have a wonderful Catholic heritage.  Pass it on! 

SUNDAY, MAY 28ï Ascension of the Lord 
       7:30am  Living/deceased of the Stephen Brusnahan Family 
 10:00am  For the Parish 
MONDAY, MAY 29 
 8:00am  Communion Service 
  8:30-3:30pm  Eucharistic Adoration 
TUESDAY, MAY 30 
 5:30 pm No Mass 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 31 
 8:00am  No Mass 
THURSDAY, JUNE 1 
 8:00am   No Mass 
FRIDAY, JUNE 2 
 8:30am   No Mass 
SATURDAY, JUNE 3ï First Saturday Mass Memorials 
 4:00pm Confession 
 5:00pm Andrew & Bonnie Studer 
SUNDAY, JUNE 4ï Pentecost Sunday 
       7:30am  For the Parish 
 10:00am Art & Mary Kanney 

VISITING PRIEST INTRODUCTION:  WEEKEND OF JUNE 3-4 
 Fr. Samuel J. Kalu, from the Catholic Diocese of 
Umuahia, Abia State, Nigeria, West Africa will be visiting our 
parish June 3-4th. 
He has been ñon loanò to the Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana since 
2009, working both as a Judge in the Tribunal office and as a 
Chaplain at the St. Anthony Health Center in Lafayette. 

  
MISSION DETAILS: 

 The Diocese of Umuahia, a missionary diocese, was 
established in 1958 and continues to evangelize the people amidst 
the many challenges that prevail in that part of the world. The 
funds raised from this Appeal will go directly to the Diocese to help 
fund Catholic Schools, provide clean drinking water, to train and 
educate priests for the Church, and to provide a retirement home 
for priests.  Some of your donations will also help to fund the 
Diocesan St. Vincent De Paul Center, which takes care of 
physically or mentally handicapped children, many of whom have 
no place to go. No amount is too small.  

  
Thank you for ñHELPING THE FAITH GROWò in the  

Diocese of Umuahia.  

Stewardship 

 Total for 5/14/17      $        6603.00 

Envelopes/checks & Loose Collection             $        6098.00  

Automatic (Online) Giving (weekly average)   $          505.00  

 Total for 5/21/17    Totals were not available.              

Thank you for your generosity! 

¶ Father Don will be on vacation May 23rd 
through June 2nd.  He will then be gone June 
6th through the 9th in Ohio for meetings with his 
order, the  Missionaries of the Precious Blood. 

¶  There will be no daily Masses or Care Center 
Masses May 23rd through June 9th.   

¶ There will not be a communion service or Eucharistic 
adoration on May 29th due to Memorial Day.  There 
will be a service and adoration on June 5th. 

¶ Father Don will be back to celebrate weekend Masses 
May 27 & 28, as well as June 10th & 11th. 

¶ We will have a guest priest the weekend of June 3-4.  
Please see below for details regarding his visit. 

¶ The church office will be closed the week of          
June 5-9th. 

Going on Vacation this Summer? 
Visit the church website at www.saugustine.org!  You can use 
Online Giving to catch-up on offertory or set-up automatic giving.  
Click on the Online Giving link, itôs quick and easy.  Stay up to 

date with online bulletins!  Check ministry 
calendars, view the readings of the day, 
see pictures of church events and more!  



 

 

SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  219-866-5351 OR www.saugustine.org 

Bulletin Submissions:  If you would like to submit a picture or article for the bulletin, please contact the church office by either calling 866-5351 or 

emailing marie@rhsi.tv.  Submissions must be received by 8:00am on Tuesday in order to be included in the following weekendôs edition.  

Indiana Fallen Officer Blood Drive 
Give a little in memory of those who gave all! 

American Red Cross Blood Drive 
St. Luke Lutheran Church 

704 East Grace St., Rensselaer, IN 
Friday, June 2 from 1-6pm 

Please call 1-800-REDCROSS or go to redcrossblood.org, 
sponsor code ñstllcò to schedule your blood donation appointment. 

Please pray for the following individuals, who 
have passed away: 

§ Marjorie Ann Smith passed away on May 
10th at the age of 72.  

Baptisms at Saint Augustine 

¶ Please welcome Piper Scheckel, the child of 
Stephen & Stephanie Scheckel into our parish 
family.  The baptism was held here at St. Augustine 
on May 21st. 

Wedding Banns 

Please pray for Maggie Sayler & Nicholas 
Schreyer, who will marry on June 10th.    

Please pray for Wesley Geib & Courtney Hewitt, 
who will marry on June 17th. 

¶ The Middle School Retreat, "Be Not 
Afraid," was held in May.  Over 40 
middle school youth, high school peer 
ministers, and adult chaperones 
participated in the retreat.  The retreat 
focused on finding your true happiness 
by discerning God's plan for who we 
are create to be in His image.  The 
youth participants were a joy to minister 
to and our high school peer ministers 
did an outstanding job leading the 
retreat.   A special thank-you to our 
adult chaperones who made the retreat 
possible:  Debra Nagel, Denise Lank, Christy Fleming, Jon 
Messman, Sid & Kris Dobson, and Mark & Heidi Jordan.  Also, 
a special thank-you to all the parents who helped transport 
youth to/from the retreat.  Finally, thank-you to our pastor, Fr. 
Don, for traveling to Valparaiso to celebrate Mass with us on 
Sunday afternoon. 

¶ The National Catholic Youth Conference will be November 
16-18, 2017. Youth in grades 9-12 for the 2017-2018 school 
year are invited to attend.  An informational meeting for youth 
and parents will be held May 31st at 7:00 pm in the church 
basement.  Please contact Kris Dobson at 219-863-5423 if 
you are interested in attending NCYC but cannot attend the 
meeting.  All registrations are due by June 9th! 

Manual Wheelchair & Lift Training 
A manual wheelchair has been donated to our church for use by 
anyone physically challenged who would appreciate easy 

transportation from their car to the lift.  If you know of someone 
who would benefit from using the chair, please contact the church 
office.  Likewise, if anyone would like to be instructed on how to 
use the handicap lift, please call the office at 866-5351 or email 

marieoliver@parish.dol-in.org.  Thank you!  

SASBUCK$ NEWS:  
Willow Switch is Mayôs Merchant-
of-the-Month, with a 10% rebate, all 
of which goes toward next yearôs 

tuition if youôve already earned your $50 family contribution to St. 
A. And now that school is winding down, know that you will still be 
able to purchase SAS Buck$ gift cards in the summer. If you 
usually buy the cards that are on-hand in the school office, youôll 
now want to visit the Rectory, which through the summer will be 
open Tuesday through Friday, from 8:00am to 3:00pm. If you 
usually order your cards after church or online, know that those 
orders will be processed on a bi-weekly basis beginning May 21st. 
A new SAS Buck$ cycle will begin July 2nd, so the final order for 
this school year will be made June 18th. Questions? Call the 
school (866-5480) or church office (866-5351). 

Parish Library News! 
A must read!  No Turning Back by Donald H. 
Calloway, MIC is now available in the Saint 

Augustine mini-library.  This book centers around 
how a young man changes his life after being 
addicted to drugs.  Itôs powerful!  This book & 

many others can be borrowed from the large cabinet in the church 
basement (next to the television).  Simply sign the book out using 
the notebook located next to the cabinet.  There are a few audio 

books available for check-out also. 
Thank you, Dubie Reichert, St. A Librarian   

Birthright would like to thank the St. Augustine Christian Women for 
their very generous donation of $500. God bless you! 

Winners for  50/50 Raffle 
$100- Kelly Geloett; $75- Chip and Anne Gull 
$50- Doris Wiener; $25- Mary Brown 

Every month four lucky people win!  Contact the school office at 
866-5480 to join the fun!   

Volunteer in 2017 
Save the Date for June 6th, 2017 
Tuesday night @6:30pm cst 
The Farmhouse Ballroom 

 
What you need to know: 

1. Plan to bring your executive committees, officers, and 
chairmen of your organization.  Or attend if youôd like to 
volunteer and need to connect with local groups. 

2. Plan to arrive at 6:30pm for hors dôoeuvres and networking 
before the meeting starts.  This is a great way to get to know 
the other organizations in your area and connect. 

3. This is a FREE EVENT sponsored by the Jasper Foundation.   

4. BRING A FRIEND.  We have lots of space.  If you know 
someone who needs to hear thisï bring them along. 

5. For more info visit www.jasperfdn.org 


